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28 November 2016
Notice

Following the resignation of Councillor B Orr, a vacancy exists on Addingham Parish Council, to be filled by co-option.

Interested parties should submit a letter of application, explaining why they would like to be a parish councillor, and detailing what they would bring to the role, to:

Mrs Jane Markham
Addingham Parish Clerk

The Old School
Main Street
Addingham
LS29 0NS

By: 5pm 12 December 2016
Applicants may be invited to attend an interview at the meeting of the Parish Council to be held on 21 December 2016

Jane Markham
Parish Clerk 
The Old School House


Main Street


Addingham


West Yorkshire


LS29 0NS














